
             

 

IIS/CIR/028/2025-2026 

10/06/2025 

  

 Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our Open House scheduled for Saturday, 14th June 2025, from 5.00PM 

to 8:00PM. 

 

The details are as follows: 

 

• The Open House is a Valuable Opportunity for the parents to get the feedback about the overall 

performance of their wards in the PA1 Examination /Assessments for KG – Grade XII 

• The Open House interaction will take place at school campus at a scheduled time slot between 

5.00 pm –8.00 pm. The time slot for Open House interaction for your ward will be shared by the 

Class Teacher. Parents must strictly adhere to the time slots. 

• Attendance of parents and students from KG-Grade XII on the Open House Day is compulsory.  

• Parents should clear the outstanding fee of their wards on or before 12/06/2025 to attend the Open 

House and to avail the PA1 result. If not, they must contact the school authorities immediately to 

avoid any inconveniences. Parents can also avail the online payment option. 

• This Open House is a chance for the parents to interact with the respective Class Teachers of their 

wards for receiving proper academic feedback so that parents can extend further support to their 

wards during summer break. This support will contribute to their performance in upcoming SA1 

Examination which is scheduled in the month of September 2025. 

 

We highly encourage your attendance to supports you child Education Journey at IIS. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation & understanding.  

 

Stay safe and healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


